
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/12/2025 4:47:11 PM

First name: Earle

Last name: Layser

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: My comment(s) are that any proposals/alternatives for management of GTarghee take into account

protection of wolverine habitat, whitebark pine occurrence, and rare (Arctic) flora that are known to exist and

would be detrimentally affected by any expansion. The resort currently offers all that it needs to within the

existing boundaries; it need not expand into a carnival like setting, especially no restaurant on the summit is

needed. If more restaurants and services are desirable, they should be provided for or located in Victor, Driggs,

Tetonia business district(s), where natural habitat is not directly impacted. Keep the Ski Hill as it is, keep it Grand.

No expansion. --Earle Layser


